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FOSMAS hosted the traditional 
Welcome Drinks on Sep 19th. 
This is an opportunity for new 
parents to integrate into our 
lovely school community, meet 
other parents and learn more 
about SMAS and FOSMAS.  

This school year, it was delight-
ful to see that so many Recep-
tion parents attended and 
showed a great degree of inter-

est on the school and the ways 
they can help FOSMAS. Thank 
you! 

We all enjoyed a very nice even-
ing with drinks and refreshments 
provided by FOSMAS.  

Once more, we would like to wel-
come new Reception parents and 
all new parents to SMAS. In the 
next section we have the names 
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of your new FOSMAS Commit-
tee members. Please feel free 
to get in touch with any of us if 
you have any questions. You 
can also send an email to: 
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School parent Tammie Bishop 
helped organise, with Miss Cha-
kiris, the Science Day at SMA on 
Friday, September 13th, sponsored 
by FOSMAS. The Royal Institu-
tion took over the school and the 
children enjoyed science demon-
strations throughout the day. In 
the evening, parents and families 
were invited to the School Hall 
for a memorable show.  

What an amazing time! Adults 
and little ones took turns at the 
front with the master scientist to 
make water hold on its own, from 
an inverted beaker, fire made out 
of flour, and an impressive tug of 
war with 10 people each side pull-

ing, unsuccessfully, trying to untan-
gle two thick catalogue books. By 
magic of friction we saw how pulling 
in the right direction makes one 
simple movement beat the strength 
of 20 people! Each experiment was 
more and more fascinating and we 
took home lots of ideas on how to 
made our own fun home experi-
ments. Here is the 
link: http://www.dnakids.co.uk 
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W e are proud to announce 
that we smashed our 2019 

fundraising target of £25,000 by 
raising over £47,500 (net of 
costs), an increase of almost 33% 
compared to the previous school 
year. 

FOSMAS donated over £24,500 
to the school including £17,100 
for the annual 
List; £2,000 for new plants and 
landscaping in front of the 
school entrance; £1,800 for school 
trips; £1,000 for playground 
equipment; £140 for Christmas 
parties. We also funded Christ-
mas gifts for the teachers, World 

yearbooks and disco, a drinks 
evening to welcome new parents 
and refreshments for the Sports 
Day

As usual FOSMAS organised a 
wide variety of social activities to 
bring parents, children, staff and 

Governors together. 

Thank you to all the parents that have signed up to CAF to give 
FOSMAS a monthly donation, and those who have given a one-off 
donation. We received an amazing c. £25,500 in donations! 

FOSMAS ended the year with a healthy bank account of £96,973.56 
split between our current account (£18,772.46) and our reserve ac-
count (£78,201.1). 

The main fundraising sources 

-a-

ular Christmas and Summer 

was, by far, the main donation 
to the school (c. 70% of our 
contribution).  

An electronic copy of the An-
nual Report will be sent to all 
parents and will be available 
to all members on our web-
site:  

As always, any comments or 
questions, please email: 
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Encourage your 

imagination by getting them design 
some Christmas cards and labels. Its 
always lovely to receive unique child 
designed Christmas cards. 
Grandparents, uncles, aunts and 
friends love them as they make a 
great keep sake. They also are a good 
fundraiser for our school. 
For every pack sold, we get £1.50 
donation for every £6.00.  
 

Please return the form back to 
school by Thursday 31st October! 
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